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YEAR 12 COACHING

With the Primary School Athletics Carnival next Thursday, The College Year 6 students
will be more prepared than ever before. World Records are set to tumble!

This term our Year 12 Sport Coaching students have been running Athletics coaching sessions
every Thursday for the Year 6 Students of the College. The students who take the Sports Coaching
course work towards a nationally recognised qualification in Sports Coaching. This qualification
provides a pathway to work in community coaching and organisations in the Australian sport
industry.

Throughout the term students have Year 6 students have developed some wonderful relationships
with our soon to depart Year 12 students. This has been a wonderful teaching and learning
experience for all involved and certainly highlights the benefits of a Prep to Year 12 College.

Well done Year 6 Students and the following Year 12 Coaches:

Mason A, Talia A, Sarah C, Brendon De L, Jordan H, Nikoleta H, Javier H, Kate I, Makayla J, Carlos L,
Nathan S and Brandon V.
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Mr Kent Weir
PDHPE Coordinator
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